
With the new year, we have a reason to celebrate:
Child Creativity Lab is turning 10 in 2022!

Even if you can't join us in person, you can still help us celebrate by donating
materials to our Depot for Creative Reuse, sponsoring a child - or even an entire

classroom, or donating your time through volunteering!
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As we look ahead, thank you to all of our partners who
helped make last year a success!

In 2021, Child Creativity Lab served 138% more students
across all programs. We doubled hours of creativity

delivered, STEAM kits distributed, and volunteer
participation - masks and all!

Thanks to all our partners who made 2021 possible!



Upcoming Programs

Santa Ana Public Library

Free with Registration
February: 1-3 Grade
Every Tuesday in February
March: 4-6 Grade
On Tuesdays in March
(starting 3/8)
To register, please call SAPL
at (714) 647-5250.

Sycamore Magnet
Academy

Throughout February and
March, our instructors are
providing 46 workshops to
students in grades TK-8th. 

Please contact us if you're
interested in having CCL
come to your school.

INVENTOR DAY at Pretend City

On January 30th, we celebrated



Inventor's Day with our friends at
Pretend City Children's Museum. 

Child Creativity Lab instructors led
a collaborative Upcycled Vehicle

workshop--the children worked
together to design a team-built part

spaceship/part boat christened
"Rover Universe."

Volunteer with Child Creativity Lab!

Hats off to our corporate partners who have been busy making a difference
in their communities:

FLUOR at the Boys & Girls Club

Fluor Cares volunteers taught CCL's Super Tower STEAM Challenge at the Boys &
Girls Clubs of Capistrano Valley Aliso Viejo Branch. Fluor employees inspired the

students to become architects and engineers, teaching them the concepts of
balance and stability.

EDWARDS LIFESCIENCES at KidWorks



CCL and Edwards Lifesciences are proud to announce their new co-branded
STEAM Challenge kit: the a-MAZ-ing Heart Challenge. Earlier this month,
Edwards employees volunteered at KidWorks in Santa Ana to teach their custom kit
to 4th and 5th graders at the club. 

If you're interested in developing a co-branded kit to increase the profile of your
company in the community while supporting students, please e-mail
info@childcreativitylab.org - or simply reply to this e-mail!

Learn more about volunteering here!

Child Creativity Lab's Wishlist

Thank you for supporting our mission
to bring STEAM + creativity to as many children as possible.

Did you know that Child Creativity Lab is a non-profit organization who
brings our programs free of charge to children in low-income

communities? The pandemic and distance learning had a devastating
effect on these children and we are working hard to reduce the effects of
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learning loss. Please help us.

Sponsor a Child

*|NPO_NAME|*

*|NPO_ADDRESS|*
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